
 

 

 

GREA Area V and VI Meeting This and That (TNT)  

From:  Mickey Wendell- Area V Director 

When – Thursday, August 23, 2012 
Where – Baxley Church of God 

   353 Blackshear Hwy 
               Baxley, Georgia 

 

Time – Registration officially starts at 9:30 AM 

                GREA Area V and VI Meeting starts at 10:00 AM 

Note:  We would like for you to come at 9:00 to participate in the Country Store to benefit 
 our Georgia Education Museum and to hear the Appling County High School Band.  
 

Checklist of Things to Do 

1)     Send a list of members from your unit that will attend the Area V and VI meeting along with one check to cover 

the cost of the noon meal (# x $13.00 ) by August 1st. There will be a limited number of lunch tickets available at 

the door for $16.00. Send the check along with the registration form that is attached to this email to: 

Elizabeth Dunn- Appling County REA Treasurer 

5686 Golden Isles West   

Baxley, GA 31513       

912-367-4132 (Home Phone).  

 
2)      Bring one door prize from your unit (Value $20.00 - $25.00) (Can be a gift card.) 

3)      The Appling County REA will be operating a “Country Store” starting at 9:00 to benefit the Georgia 
Education Museum.  Bob Rump, president of ACREA will send out information on how you can participate in the 
“Country Store”. 
 (This could be anything that you have been given or bought and would like to get rid for a good cause.) 
 
4)      They need items for the Goody Bags that will be distributed to each person attending the area meeting.  If 

you know of any businesses that will donate coupons, pencils, pens, key chains, etc. please collect these items 

and contact Mickey Wendel at mandmwendel@comcast.net .  He will arrange for pickup and delivery of the 

items to ACREA so the Goody Bags can be assembled before the meeting.  

We anticipate attendance of about 150. 

5)      Bring a SMILE and a GREAT ATTITUDE and remember that we belong to one of the best organizations 

anywhere because we emphasize FELLOWSHIP, SERVICE, SUPPORT and we are FLYING HIGHER and 

HIGHER in 2013. 

  

Note to Area VI Members:   

    It is Area V’s turn to sponsor and 

plan the GREA Area V and VI Meeting 

in August. The following is from Mickey 

Wendell, the Area V Director.  

Anything in red is either a note or 

clarification from me. Anne Miller 


